
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Reading week will take place in school week beginning Monday 28th February.  

We have lots of fun and exciting things planned in school throughout this week and children 

will take part in various activities including a ‘Read and Relax’ day in school.  

On Friday 4th March children can come into school wearing comfy clothing. Children should 

also bring a pillow/cushion into school with them to allow them to enjoy a relaxing reading 

session with the rest of their class. 

Thank you 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


